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‘Dochet No. SIN 50-482
License No. NPF«42

wWolf Creex Nuclear Operating Corporation
ATIN: Bart D. Withers

President and Chief Executive Officer
P.O. Box 411
Burlington, Kansas 66839

Gentlemen:

We have received your letter dated March 20, 1991, which transmitted

Revision 28 to the Wolf Creek Generating Station Radiological Emergency
Response Plan. This revision was for the purpose of reverting back to
previously approved wording for the Notice of Unusual Event Classificat..n for
an explosion 1n & vita) area. This change was the subject of our letter o.ted
March 15, 1991,

We will be reviewing your process for making emergency plan changes during a
future inspection. Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter.

If you have any further guestions or comments, please contact
Dr. D. Blair Spitzberg at (817) 860-8191.

Sincerely,

’7’: f) (gbb’flvr\ éf;AV/

Samuel J. Collins, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
wWolf Creek Nuclear Operating Corp.
ATTN: Gary Boyer, Director

Plant Operations
P.O. Box 411
Burlington, Kansas 66839

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
ATTN: Jay Silberg, Esq.

1800 M Street, NW

Washington, 0.C. 20036
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